
Does Bishop Luffa have a basketball team and a football team who represent 
their school against other schools in matches? In school, are you allowed to take 
a book out of the library and then read it in spare time or do you have to take out 
a note or slip? Thank you and I am looking forward to your answer!!!    
 
Yes there are teams that go out of school to represent our school for different sports, 
there is also a basketball and football club and many more sports club! For your library 
question you can go in at break or lunch to take out a book from the library, we have 
these lanyards which we tap to tell the school we have taken out a book to they can 
see if we've returned it on time! Thank you so much for asking and we look forward to 
seeing you in September -Rosie  

Yes bishop luffa participate in basket ball and football matches against other schools. 
The school library provides books that you can borrow and take home or read at 
school, however there is a limit of how many books you can take at once but students 
will be informed when they join! I hope this helped, see you soon!! From Ruby.  

Bishop luffa participate in both those sports and many more! And don't worry if you're 
not chosen for the school teams in those ( but I'm sure you will anyway ) because 
there are plenty of clubs and opportunities in PE. I would definitely recommend both 
of those clubs though! To go into a bit more detail, in year 7 basketball if you are 
chosen you play in a few tournaments and with football there are lots of matches and 
a couple of tournaments as well. Hope you have the best time here and I hope to meet 
you one day! Casper 

Yes you can take a few books out of the library and you do not need a slip or note.  
And also don't worry if your book goes overdue and you are still reading it because you 
can always renew it as long as no one else wants to read it. Hope that answers your 
question, Thomas :) 

If you’ve got a question, email the 
House Buddies - 
year6questions@bishopluffa.org.uk 
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